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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 16th June 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Another action packed week has passed at All Saints. A highlight was the whole school Archery Day on Wednesday to 

support ‘Castles’ learning in Reception and Key Stage 1 and ‘Ancient Egyptians’ at Key Stage 2. Thank you to Mrs 

Regan for organising this for us and please look out for photos on the website. 

Year 6 enjoyed a 2 hour PE taster session at The Gryphon School along with their peers from other local schools this 

week. It was hot but very enjoyable! Hopefully all our children are looking forward to Sports Day NEXT Wednesday 

morning – they know their teams and have selected their team captains for the event. We look forward to some 

sunshine and lots of support to cheer them on! 

The weather has been perfect for swimming this week and it has been lovely to hear the children enjoying the pool. 

We kindly request that any outstanding contributions towards this excellent resource are paid as soon as possible.  

Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 19th June 2017 

 Sports Day Letter 

 Charity Event – Imagine 

 ABBA Spectacular – Sapphire Class 

 Sherborne Castle Trip – Diamonds and Topaz 

 Non School Uniform Day – Friday 30th June 
 
REMINDERS NEXT WEEK:  ( It’s another busy one!) 

Please remember we are unable to take children on off site visits without a signature of consent. Verbal consent is 

not permitted. Please help us by returning permission slips promptly. 

 Monday 19th June: Topaz and Ruby class ‘Farm to Fork’ visit. 

 Tuesday 20th June: Topaz visit Ryewater Farm 

 Thursday 22nd June Diamonds and Topaz classes visit Sherborne Old Castle 

Hoping the children managed to grab a gift at our Fathers’ Day sale today and that all our All Saints dads are spoilt by 

their children on Sunday.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

All Saints 
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